
 

 

G and V Band – Wednesday 8th June 

 

 

27th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers   
 
Re: Year 10 University of Kent Canterbury Campus Project Visit – G & V Band on Wednesday 8th June 
 
I am writing to share an exciting opportunity and visit which has been offered to Brompton Academy 
students in Year 10 to be involved in at the start of Term 6. 
 
We work in partnership with our lead sponsor the University of Kent and they have designed a new 
project for Year 10 students to take part in to support their current GCSE and BTEC studies, develop 
their thinking skills, whilst also having the opportunity to visit and explore their campus in Canterbury. 
 
On Wednesday 8th June, G and V students will be visiting the University of Kent Canterbury Campus to 
take part in this project visit. The visit will take place during the usual academy day (8.45am – 3pm). 
Students will meet at BA at 8.45am and will depart BA on coach at 9am to travel to the University of 
Kent in Canterbury (arriving approximately at 9.45am). The day will be spent taking part in the project 
as well as visiting and exploring the campus site and buildings at the University of Kent too. After this 
visit, students will then depart the university at 2.15pm to travel back to Brompton Academy (arriving 
back at approximately 3pm). 
 
Please note that as this is a study focused visit, your child must be in full Brompton Academy uniform 
on this day. Excellent behaviour is also expected from all students whilst representing the academy at 
the university. Students should bring a packed lunch with them for lunchtime on this day. If your child 
receives a free school meal, this will be collected and taken on the visit for your child at lunchtime. 
 
This visit (including travel) has been fully funded by the University of Kent so there is no cost. 
 
If you have any questions prior to this visit, please contact me at the academy. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

  
 
 
 

Dan Greenwood   
Assistant Principal – Head of Year 10 and 11   

  
 


